
LET’S CELEBRATE 
BOOKWEEK 

Monday, 21st August to Friday, 25th

… and Thursday, 31st August,



Programme for SH book week.
● Here is a list of what’s happening to celebrate book week:

○ Caught Reading 
○ Colouring in competition 
○ Cosy afternoon reading - Wednesday, 23rd
○ Book parade and parents sharing/reading books - Thursday, 24th
○ Whole school performance - Way Too Cool   Thursday, 31st



Caught Reading

Sacred Heart is reviving a former Book Week tradition.

Children are asked submit a photo of themselves, where they are 
caught reading a book in unusual places. They might be sitting in a 

cupboard, up in a tree, riding a skateboard, etc.  Last day for 
submitting photos to Jeanette is Wednesday, 23rd August.



Colouring in Competition

There are colouring sheets on the 
library desk which are available to 
collect at any time. These can be 
completed at home or when the 

students have library lessons. 

These are to be handed into the 
library by Thursday, 17th August. All 
entries will be displayed in and 

around  the library if you wish to 
have a look when picking up your 

children. 

Name and grade 
need to be on 
the back of the 
colouring sheet.



WEDNESDAY 23rd - COSY READING 
AFTERNOON

Children can bring in an oodie, 
blanket, slippers for a cosy 
afternoon of reading. A biscuit for 
each will be provided.

Bring a couple of books to read.
Teachers will be reading too.



Thursday, 24th 9:00 - 10:00 - Book Parade
And Parent Reading

PARENT READING TIME
After the parade parents and 

carers are invited to the 
classrooms to share their 
favourite childhood books 

with the children and/or listen 
to their child read.

9:00 - Classes are to be seated 
around the basketball court.

Parents are invited to stay 
and watch the parade.

Costumes
Children are to wear a costume related 
to a character in a book and will carry 
the book around with them in the 
parade. As we have footy day at the end 
of term AFL, rugby and soccer outfits 
are not to be worn for the book parade. 
Imagination is encouraged.



Thursday, August 31st - Book Week 
Performance  ‘WAY TOO COOL’

This is the week following Book Week. The 
performance will be in the hall and starts 
promptly at 9:00 so all students will need 
to be seated straight after the roll has 
been taken in the classroom. 

This is a student only activity.


